
6. YOUTH JUSTICE SEMINAR 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Relations Manager Cathy Bruce, Youth Advocacy Support Officer 

Corporate Plan Output:  Children’s and Youth Advocacy 6.1 text 26 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise of a Youth Justice Workshop to be held on Tuesday 7 November 2000 at 

the Hagley Netball Centre. 
 
 The aim of the workshop is to increase knowledge of the services available for young people in Christchurch.  

The day will feature workshops and presentations by Government and community based agencies.  All presenters 
will endeavour to provide a broad perspective on available services. 

 
 A copy of the registration form and programme is attached. 
 
 The cost per person for attendance at the seminar is $30.00. 
 
 The Committee is asked to determine whether it wishes to be represented at the seminar. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 

Please Note
To be referred to the Council's mnonthly meeting - decision yet to be made 


